
First off, thank you each for your service to our great State.  This Bill is a solution looking for a problem to solve.  We concealed 
carry permit holders have a long history of respecting the law and have not abused our rights to justify ANYTHING like this Bill 
proposes.  On the contrary, concealed carry holders have a record of successful self-defense of not only ourselves, but other 
innocent people in public settings.  Creating more "safe" zones only opens up more opportunities for bad/sick people to inflict their 
chaos and often times death on the unsuspecting...  PLEASE vote this bad bill down!!!
Thanks again,
Bob Seldon


